
 

 

Where would we be without Beaucroft Christmas traditions? 

 

I’m sitting here rather stuffed after 2 marvellous Christmas dinners, the 

hall was completely full both days, with all the usual routines upheld; 

dressing up, singing for pudding & gifts to say thank you to all the 

lunchtime staff. 

Christmas mobiles, carols singalong and Santa giving out presents in Ear-

ly Years. 

The Emmanuel School Christmas party, for the Junior Dept. was again a 

great success.  

Middle school going to the pantomime and again having a great party 

sponsored by 4Com in Ferndown, who supplied every child with a party 

bag. 

The ‘new’ tradition of various ‘coffee mornings’ from each department 

with great film & photo productions from each class. Great to see them so 

well supported. 

Senior school Fish & Chip lunch and post-16 enjoying a night ‘clubbing’ 

at a venue in Weymouth with the other TADSS schools! 

Any wonder everyone is exhausted. I’m sure you’ll join me in saying a 

huge ‘THANK YOU’ to all the staff, for the extra effort they put in, for 

everyone to enjoy a BEAUCROFT CHRISTMAS. 

On behalf of all the staff, can I thank you for all your support, may I wish you a safe 

and relaxing Christmas break and a Happy New Year.  I look forward to seeing everyone 

back on Wednesday 3rd January. 

            Merry Christmas ! 

           Newsletter w.e.15th December 2017 

 

Beaucroft Foundation School 
Specialists in Education 

Wimborne Road 

Colehill 

Wimborne 

Dorset 

BH21 2SS 

Tel: 01202 886083 

Fax: 01202 848459 

Email: office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Xmas Fair & Poppy Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended the  recent Friends 

Association Christmas Fair. It 

raised a staggering £1400! 

Well done to all concerned. 

Also, I forgot to mention , we 

were able to donate £56 to the 

Poppy Appeal, after selling 

them in school—Thank you 

CASA Inclusive Football Ses-

sions at Dorset FA County 

Ground, Blandford Close, 

Hamworthy BH15 4BF 

 

Tuesday Turn Up and Play for 

5—12 year olds, £3 a session. 

For more info:- 

07787504838 

c.a.s.a@hotmail.co.uk 
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